## REPORT OF THE SUB-COMMITTEE FOR NEWSLETTERS

**November 28,2002** 

## A. <u>NEWSLETTERS</u>

A Preliminary draft of Issue No 04 of the Newsletter has been prepared and will be given to Mr.Bandula Wanigasekera and Mr.P S Duleepkumar for approval etc. It is hoped to dispatch Newsletter No.4 to the Members by mid December 2002. We have run out of copies of Issue No.1 of the Newsletter. Past issues are being sought particularly by new members. Hence we have called for a quotation to print a small number of copies of Issue No.01 of the Newsletter.

In addition, to the matters mentioned in the last Report, it is hoped to have some images of the Dinner Dance in the next Newsletter. None of the member have contributed any material to be included in the Newsletter.

## A. <u>COLLEGE MAGAZINE</u>

A proof of the Magazine is expected on 3<sup>rd</sup> of December from the Printer. We have informed the Headmaster that any important Reports and Articles which have hitherto not been submitted could be accepted upto December 5<sup>th</sup>. It is hoped to have the College Magazine ready to be handed over to all students and members of the staff at the beginning of the 1<sup>st</sup> Term in 2003. As the Magazine has been revived after more than a decade, additional copies will be turned out to enable Members of the OBA who may be interested in purchasing same.

**COLOMBO** 

November 28,2002

Shervon Fernando Lakshman Jayatilaka Jabir Junaid